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SHELDON POSTPONES 20-21 FOLK SUBSCRIPTION SERIES TO 21-22  
 

 
ST. LOUIS, MO – Due to the continuing uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, The Sheldon has 

rescheduled its 20-21 Sheldon Folk Series line-up to the following season, beginning in October of 2021. 

All artists remain the same; new dates are listed below. 

 

New Dates: 

Southern Journey featuring Ranky Tanky and Dom Flemons: October 15, 2021 

Marty Stuart and His Fabulous Superlatives: October 22, 2021 

Todd Snider and Ramblin' Jack Elliott: November 19, 2021 

Rosanne Cash: February 11, 2022 

Croce Sings Croce: March 18, 2022 

 

Subscribers and single tickets buyers will be contacted with details on their options for retaining, refunding or 

donating their tickets. A new on sale date will be announced after the first of the year. 

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314.533.9900 or marketing@thesheldon.org, or visit 

TheSheldon.org.   
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